
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

                                                                                                                                      
 
Ref. : GR/ADV/2018-2019/SNL/02                                                                         Dated : 19th March’ 2019 
  
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
Greetings from Gateway Rail ! 
  
This is to inform you that transport movement of containers may get affected from 20th March 2019 
– 22nd March 2019 on account of Holi festival celebrations. 

  
Although we are sincerely making our best efforts to keep our services continued without 
much impact, however there might be some delays in delivering your containers due to less 
availability of drivers. 
  
You are requested to kindly plan the movement of your containers accordingly and bear 
with us for any delays experienced. 
  
It is our endeavour to keep you informed proactively on any such occasion and provide you with best 
of our services. We thank you for your continuous business support & assuring you with best of our 
services. 
  
Best Regards, 
Customer Service 
Gateway Rail 
  
 


